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From the editor:

After much procrastination the BVA New York regional newsletter, The BVA Beacon, is now back into existence. As the editor, I would appreciate any articles that you might feel are of interest to the blinded veterans of New York State. Anything of interest that pertains to any aspect of a blind a veteran will be appreciated. If you have an article that you want to be put into The BVA Beacon, send it off to:

Dennis J. O'Connell, Editor

The BVA Beacon

303 Carnation Avenue

Floral Park, NY 11001

The BVA Beacon will try to be published at least twice a year. Probably in the fall and spring. To be a success your input is essential. In this way all members of the BVA in New York State can keep informed of what is happening locally.

The New Orleans Convention:

After enjoying my first BVA convention last year, I decided to attend this one in New Orleans. I was not disappointed. The Louisiana Regional group did an outstanding job. From the hotel, to the tours, to the actual convention and volunteers, everything seemed to be just right. This time I made sure I was better informed about what was going on and attended as many meetings as I could. New York even had a caucus on Friday afternoon to discuss the by laws to be voted on the following day. I did learn a lot more about what the BVA is doing and what its goals are heading into the twentieth first century. I am sure that the BVA Bulletin will inform you on what took place in New Orleans, so I will close saying, thank you to the Louisiana regional group and onward to Reno in 97.

Joe Cobb, from Buffalo, at the tender age of 49 is mending from'quadruple by-pass surgery. We are glad you are doing better Joe, and are looking forward to hearing your4voice at our December regional group meeting.

